Dr. Debbie Howell Superintendent of Schools

Ms. Tammy Chavis Assistant Superintendent



**BOARD OF TRUSTEES** 

Mr. Francis Brumback, President Mr. Matthew Siedling, Vice-President Mrs. Beth Foster, Secretary Mr. Phil Harsh, Member Mr. Rick Gill, Member Mrs. Sharon Wesolowski, Member Mr. Terry Bryant, Member

April 7, 2020

Dear Franklin County Students and Parents:

Sometimes you just have to let the dust settle before you can see clearly enough to make decisions. Now that I have had time to process the Governors' announcement and to collaborate with other area superintendents, I am releasing, what I hope to be, the LAST revised school calendar for the 2019-20 school year. In order for teachers and administrators to prepare the paper learning packets we will use Mondays as a waiver day for students, and eLearning days on Tuesday-Friday. Starting next Monday, April 13<sup>th</sup>, this pattern will continue for the remainder of this school year. The last student day will be Wednesday, May 13.

The following will be our student schedule for the remainder of the school year:

April 7 <sup>th</sup> -9 <sup>th</sup> -	eLearning Days
April 10 <sup>th</sup> -	waiver day/no school
April 13 <sup>th</sup> -	waiver day/no school
April 14 <sup>th</sup> -17 <sup>th</sup> -	eLearning Days
April 20 <sup>th</sup> -	waiver day/no school
April 21 <sup>st</sup> -24th –	eLearning Days
April 27 <sup>th</sup> -	waiver day/no school
April 28 <sup>th</sup> - May 1 <sup>st</sup> -	eLearning Days
May 4 <sup>th</sup> -	waiver day/no school
May 5 <sup>th</sup> - 8 <sup>th</sup> -	eLearning Days
May 11 <sup>th</sup> -	waiver day/no school
May 12 <sup>th</sup> , 13 <sup>th</sup> –	eLearning Days

## Last student day- May 13th

For those needing paper learning packets, they will continue to be mailed once a week until the Orange Level Travel Advisory is lifted. Students/parents are asked to continue to hold on to completed work until further notice. Please do not mail or drop these packets off at school. When the travel advisory is lifted, we will make arrangements for the collection of completed work.

Sincerely,

Dr. Debbie Howell

Superintendent

